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Dear student organization leaders and advisors,

Welcome back for spring semester. As a follow-up to President Johnson's message on January 4, we
wanted to provide additional information about how student organization operations, meetings, events and
resources will be affected.

As it relates to programs and resources:

» The Spring Student Involvement Fair will be held virtually on Thursday, January 20 from 4-7 p.m.
with extended access to the virtual fairs platform through January 31. Visit go.osu.edu/sif for full
details.

« Required president, treasurer and advisor trainings will continue to be offered virtually via Zoom in
spring semester.

» The Resource Room will maintain regular hours of operation. Lounges and meeting rooms in the
KBK Center will be available with reduced capacity.

» The Coca-Cola Beverage Donation Program will pause operations while restrictions on food and
drink are in place. We will continue to accept requests, but they will not be approved until further
notice.

As it relates to student organization operations, meetings and events:

« All meetings and events should be transitioned to virtual formats wherever possible.
» Most on-campus facilities will waive cancellation fees for in-person events that are transitioned to
virtual formats.
« For essential in-person activities that cannot be offered virtually:
o Well-fitted masks are still required in all indoors spaces on campus.
o Food and drinks should not be served at any in-person activity.
o Work with your event planner to determine attendee capacity that allows for physical
distancing.
o Continue to track attendance for use with potential contact tracing.
o We encourage you to follow all university guidance off campus as well.
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These regulations will be in effect until further notice but at least through the end of January.

Please visit safeandhealthy.osu.edu and
activities.osu.edu/involvement/student_organizations/covid19_information/ for the latest updates and
information.

Contact your student organization team at csls@osu.edu with questions or for consultation about your
organization’s plans. Sorority and fraternity organizations should contact sfl@osu.edu and sport clubs
should contact sportclubstaff@osu.edu with specific questions.

We appreciate your ongoing efforts to prioritize the health and safety of our entire campus community.
Thank you and take good care.
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